
  

The College of Education and External Studies Management Board held a retreat to discuss on 
the way forward for the college. Issues raised ranged from better perfomance during the 
2014/2015 Performance Contracting, Team work, Income Generating ideas and Introduction of 
new programmes. The retreat was from 25th -28th June, 2014. 

  

 


